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Dear Parent/Carer  

HOT WEATHER 

The children and staff are looking forward to being able to make the most of the lovely sunny 

weather forecast for this week. 

 

Please can we remind you that as usual in hot weather you should ensure your child(ren): 

 

• have sun-cream applied before coming to school.  They may bring in a named bottle of 

suncream for them to reapply during the day if needed   

• bring a hat with them 

• have their water bottles in school.  They will be encouraged to keep hydrated   

 

As is our normal practice in warmer weather, we will be mindful of the conditions each day and 

adjust our routines and planned activities accordingly to ensure that we keep everyone as sun 

safe as possible. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs R E Skidmore 

Deputy Head 


